
3/14/03 

 
Amy, 

 

So, are you still employed at Intrado? 

 

We are taking a short vacation. We are leaving Sunday 

and going up north for a couple of days. There is more 

ice on the Great Lakes than there has been for 

decades, and I might be able to get some neat 

pictures. We will return home on Tuesday.  

 

Lakes Superior, Huron and Erie are completely frozen 

over. Lake Michigan is frozen north of Traverse City. 

 

We've had a lot of cold, but not much snow. 

 

The next several days are supposed to be unseasonally 

warm - into the upper 50s. And cloudy, which is not so 

good for taking pictures. 

 

Love, Dad 


